
Stay in the Loop 
January 25, 2017 

 
 Sunday, January 29th  (This Sunday) 

 AM 
This week in our Journey Through the New Testament we will look at Peter 
continuing to give encouragement to the saints.  He reminds them of God’s 
goodness, His faithfulness, His gift of Salvation and reminds us of our purpose and 

goal for this life and for eternity. 

 PM 
Join us at 6:30pm for an Estate Planning Seminar. Do you have a properly planned 

estate?  Over 70% of Americans do not have a properly planned estate.  The Bible 

clearly teaches believers to be better prepared.  On January 29 during our evening 

service (6:30 p.m.), we will LiveStream the Georgia Baptist Foundation as they present 

“House in Order” at the Fayetteville campus.  Each participant will receive a 

complimentary House in Order workbook.  Come let us help you get your house in order. 
 

 Thursday, January 26th at 6:00pm at Meansville Baptist Church the annual Membership and 

Trustees meeting for the Pike County Christian Outreach Center will be held. They will be 

discussing volunteer and outreach opportunities. Come and see how you can help serve the people of 

Pike County. 
 
 Our 4th Annual Sweethearts Dinner!  The Special Events team has planned a night of fun and 

fellowship at Barnstormer’s Grill in Williamson on February 11th from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.  All couples 

are asked to pay for their own dinner.  Sign-ups are on the bulletin board in the main hallway.  If 

you have questions, please contact Valerie Mask. 
 
 Do you play a musical instrument?  Would you like to play in a church orchestra?  If so, 

contact the church office at  770-229-8085 or Daniel  Roberts at danhornplayer@live.com.  Practices 

begin on February 1st in the Youth Sanctuary from 5:50-6:20pm for practice.  Bring your instrument 

and a music stand if you have one. 
 

 Prince Rupert Canada mission trip application deadline is March 5, 2017.  Please submit your 

application and initial deposit by that date.  You may leave your application with Gina Hatchett.  

Have those who are filling out your references submit them to the address on the form.  Please have 

your current passport by the due date (passport needs to not expire within 6 months after travel 

date). 
 

 MEN ONLY!  Pastor Chris is leading a Men’s Bible study every Monday morning at 6:00am in his 

office. Please email him at cwatson@harpscrossing.com and let him know you will be joining them. 
 

 Mark your Calendars! DNOW 2017 will be March 24-26.  Cost is $20 per student (due by Feb 15th) 

plus money for the Food Truck. Permission forms are available in the Youth Sanctuary. 
 

 “Women of Joy”, May 5-7 in Myrtle Beach.  Join us for wonderful speakers and music, Sheila 

Walsh, Liz Curtis Higgs, Sherri Burgess, Ann Voskamp, Comedian Mark Lowry, Natalie Grant in 

concert and Worship Leader Charles Billingsley.  Tickets and lodging of $149 for 4 ladies in a 

room are going fast.  $25 deposit due by February 5.  Please see Stacy Morris or Lisa Watson to 

sign up, space is limited. 
 
 Response Team on call-  January 25th – Walker Curtis 

     January 29th & February 1st – Robbie Holloway 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule-  Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler 

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, January 29th:  
 Babies- Stacy Morris & Tammie Curtis 
 Toddlers – Haley Rogers, Meghan Smith & Abby Greenwood 

 Children’s Church: Marlana Strickland & Cade Cauble 
  Sunday Evening – Ashley Hatchett & Lisa Watson 
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